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To whom it may concern, 
I oppose the government telling me I have to inject my kids with mystery ingredients devoid
of mandated safety checks. I oppose politicians trying to make medical decisions for my
family without the educated help of our personal providers who know our medical history
and situation. I oppose uneducated strangers making medical decisions for me or my
children. Therefore I oppose HB 3063 and I sincerely hope you do as well.
Thankyou for your time.

-Rebekah Jesse
534 N 11th St.
St. Helens, OR 97051
503-317-3043
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